
STATE OF ARIZONA 
SHIPPING CONTAINERS 
FOR SALE

STATEWIDE GENERAL 
SERVICES

The Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA) is offering a great deal on 
surplus shipping containers to governmental organizations and nonprofits! 
For a flat fee of $2,000, you can purchase a shipping container (40 feet x 8 
feet wide).

Take advantage of this great deal that has already been useful to dozens of 
Arizona fire departments, parks and recreation departments, schools and 
more to store

•  Tools
•  Equipment
•  Construction supplies
•  And more

Containers are available for the public to buy at auction, but governments 
and nonprofits get a special flat fee. ADOA can help coordinate delivery 
(delivery costs depend on how far the container is being shipped).  

Reach out to purchase yours at https://doa.az.gov/shipping-containers

Attention Arizona counties, 
cities, school districts, fire 
departments, towns and 
even some nonprofits! 

Do you need affordable 
storage that keeps your stuff 
secure and safe from the 
wear and tear of weather? 

https://doa.az.gov

FIND OUT MORE


